
  
 
 

Monday, February 20, 2017 (Family Day) 
Morning 

Old Orchard Farm, Moffat Ontario 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Mark your calendars! 

 
Once again, we are able to offer the Winter Riding Clinic for our members at Old Orchard Farm in 
Moffat, Ontario. 
 
This year the Region did not hold a fundraising event to help with the cost so the fee per rider is 
$50.00. Each rider must be a current member of Pony Club. 
 
All fees and registration will be due on or before Friday February 10, 2017. Late registrations will only 
be accepted if there is room within the groups on the schedule and will be subject to a $10 late fee. 
We will not create new groups after the 17th. 
 
Members will be divided into groups based on their riding level and age. 
 

This is a great opportunity for our riders to get back in the saddle if they have not had 
much opportunity to ride over the winter or if they have been riding this is a great 
opportunity to practice riding new and different horses and switching rides which 
many are asked to do at National and International competitions. 
 
Each group will consist of 3 to 5 riders and last 90 minutes – one and a half hours! 
During this time the riders will do flat work and jump obstacles relative to their ability, 
switch horses a few times and work through several riding skills with excellent 
coaches. 

 
The sessions will likely start around 8:30 or 9 am and be scheduled throughout the day as needed. If 
we have a greater response than expected, we will look to add a second date. 
 
Registration packages attached. 
 
Any questions can be sent to me, Gillian by email: gillian.rosserasmi@gmail.com cell: 905-807-1078 
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